

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your prayer and your continuous support! God is indeed doing new things among us in 2018!

We released our second Cantonese Praise & Worship Album in April, The Name of Jesus! His name is powerful.

His name is glorious. Let us all declare and proclaim no other name, but the only name that is above all names – Jesus! We pray that the songs will bless and minister to many and stir up our hearts to give our highest praise to Him. The CD is sold in various Christian bookstore in Hong Kong, and also available in Abba Houses in Hong Kong, Canada and US, and online through Pastoral Care School https://www.pastoralcareschool.org/bookstore.



We held a one-day worship conference in Hong Kong in July. Praise God the Holy Spirit works mightily among



the 130+ attendees coming from diverse church backgrounds. We spent the morning time with Abba, reading His word, hearing His voice, worshiping and interceding. We had worship, teaching, and altar ministry time in the afternoon. The Holy Spirit works powerfully to set His children free from cultural bondages and from our upbringing. Many came to the cross to confess and lay down the old

wine skins that has held us back and hindered us from entering into intimacy and wholly worshipping God and only

God. We confessed and renounced the idolatry in our worship, the perverted teaching and philosophy in our education background, taking on criticisms and labels from men and believing lies from the enemy, our sins and shame. We received the new wine skins, filled with new wine, the renewed mind and spirit, the redeemed voice and mind to worship the One True God, to be a worshipper and enter into a life of intimacy and worship. We ended our



conference with a time of singing new songs, spiritual songs in spontaneous worship. This was a very new



thing to the group that was attending that day and has never been done before. It was so powerful and such a sweet moment when all of us open our hearts, fully engage in our spirit and be in tune to the Holy Spirit singing spiritual songs! There was such a sweet fragrance in the room.

Praise God for His awesome acts and His wonderful works ministering to His beloved sons and daughters!

Please continue to pray for us as we seek God for direction and open doors for where to go to conduct the next intercessory worship school.

As the Lord moves you, please consider making a donation online (https://goo.gl/g2CaHx) to support us. Your support enables us to provide training and raise up more worship leaders locally and globally wherever God opens doors for us!

Thank you, dear friends, for your partnership and your support! May the Lord bless you and keep you and your family! May songs of praise never cease in your household!

Sincerely, From all of us @ Shout Your Praise www.sypworship.org